
Mason Volunteer Fire Department – Monthly Report 

 

Call Volume   

This month, we responded to a total of eight calls, of which three were fire-related 
incidents. The remaining calls fell under medical and public service categories. 

 

Recruitment & Training   

Recruitment efforts are showing positive momentum, and we are excited to welcome new 
recruits who will begin their 16-hour initiation course at the end of the month. To strengthen 
long term capacity, several department members are pursuing instructor certification. This 
will allow us to conduct in-house training covering both EMR-level medical and fire 
instruction thus reducing the need to send personnel off-site. 

 

Community Engagement & Accessibility   

We have implemented a dedicated phone line to ensure open communication with the 
community. A firefighter will be available 24/7 to respond to inquiries and address 
concerns directly. 

 

Final Note   

Thank you for your continued support and patience as we work to rebuild and strengthen 
the Mason Volunteer Fire Department. We remain committed to safety, transparency, and 
serving our community with integrity. 

 

David Wideman 

Fire Chief 

dwideman@townofmasontn.org 

Office 901-294-7795 

Cell 901-497-0103 
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